
Dear Council, 

I believe this initiative that Faye is proposing will be an incredible blessing for our town. 

Over the past year, we have seen many dedicated volunteers generously offer their 
time to drive individuals, couples, and families to The Clothing Depot. In some cases, 
we’ve even relied on the food bank van to help transport those in need. I can think of at 
least 15 community members who required clothing but were unable to access it due to 
the location not being on a bus route. 

Our numbers continue to grow each week at the Monday Night Community Meal, and 
we are preparing to serve 85 people this Easter Monday. It would be such a joy to 
announce that the Town of Wasaga Beach is now offering this service—especially with 
the change in seasons and the increased need for new clothing and footwear. 

Thank you for considering the positive impact this will have on our community. 

Warm regards, 

Pastor Christina 
Wasaga Community Church 

Board of Directors 

Wasaga Ministerial Foodbank 

 


